
CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

WORKSHOP 

SEPTEMBER 24, 2012 

 

 

PRESENT: 

 

HAROLD PICKRON, CHAIRMAN 

DON MILLER, VICE-CHAIRMAN 

WILLIE T. GRANT 

DARRELL MCDOUGALD 

DANNY RAY WISE 

 

DON A. O’BRYAN, COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 

RUTH W. ATTAWAY, CLERK 

KATHY STEWART, ACCOUNTING 

KIM TANNER, ACCOUNTING 

 

Chairman Pickron discussed with the Board concerns he had with the Calhoun County 

Ambulance Agreement.  He said the accounting department should provide the Board 

with information explaining how the ambulance contract money is spent.  He stated that 

the Board should receive an update monthly from EMS.   

 

Other ambulance matters discussed: 

 

The current agreement stated that the ambulance service will be based in Blountstown.  

The next contract should be revised to read in the “greater Blountstown area”.   

 

Clerk Attaway suggested that the Ambulance Contract be negotiated for a two year 

period. 

 

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

_____________________________              ______________________________ 

RUTH W. ATTAWAY, CLERK                    HAROLD PICKRON, CHAIRMAN 

 


